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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Annual Budget Public Hearing of Brighton Fire
District No. 5 will take place on Tuesday, October 15, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. at Brighton Fire
District No. 5, Station No. 1, located at 50 Jamaica Road, Tonawanda, New York 14150
for the purpose of presenting the Fire District proposed budget for 2020.

The purpose of the public hearing is to allow any person to be heard in favor of or against
the proposed budget as it is submitted, or for or against any item or items contained in the
proposed budget, and hearing all persons interested in the subject concerning same.

A copy of the proposed budget will be available as of October 1, 2019, at the Office of
the Town Clerk of the Town of Tonawanda at the Municipal Building, 2919 Delaware
Ave., Kenmore, NY, where it may be inspected by any interested person during office
hours (9:00 am to 4 pm), or by calling William McCullagh, Brighton Fire District

Secretary at 949-7760 for an appointment at Brighton Fire District No. 5, Station No. 1,
50 Jamaica Rd., Tonawanda, NY.

October 6, 2019

William C. McCullagh

Secretary
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